Regulatory and Economic Resources
Environmental Resources Management
70T NW Tst Court = 7th Floor

Miami, Florida 33136-3912
T305-372-6600 F 305-372-6893

MIAMIDADE
COUNTY

miamidade.gov

September 29, 2015

Mr. Roland Nasr CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 7010 1870 0000 2684 4613
JE Tires Enterprises, Inc. RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

1429 NW 165th Street

Miami Gardens, FL 33169

Re: Closure Cost Estimate dated September 25, 2015 for the JE Tires Enterprises, Inc. facility (FDEP Permit No.
305872-001-WT / WACS No. 98594 / DERM No. SW-1704) located at, near, or in the vicinity of 1429 NW
165th Street, Miami Gardens, Miami-Dade County, Florida.

Dear Mr. Nasr:

The Environmental Permitting Section (EPS) of the Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources (RER) —
Division Environmental Resources Management (DERM), under delegation from the Florida Department of
Environmental Protection (FDEP), hereby acknowledges receipt of the referenced Closure Cost Estimates on
September 29, 2015. The EPS has completed the review of said Cost Estimates and hereby approves it for
$50,000.00.

In accordance with the provisions of Rule 62-711.500(3)(a), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), you are required to
provide the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) with proof of financial assurance issued in favor
of the State of Florida in the amount of $50,000.00. Be advised that FDEP guidance is for you to submit said proof of
financial assurance increase on or before the anniversary of your current financial assurance instrument (i.e., October
01). Please contact the FDEP's Solid Waste Financial Coordinator in Tallahassee at (850) 245-8732 concerning
compliance with financial assurance requirements. All financial assurance documents shall be sent to the address
helow.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Solid Waste Financial Coordinator

2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

For additional information pertaining to the preparation and submittal of applicable financial assurance documents,
please visit http://www.dep.state fl.us/waste/categories/swir/ or contact Mr. Tor Bejnar of the FDEP at (850) 245-8743
or via email at Tor. Bejnar@dep.state fi.us.

Be advised that failure to submit the necessary documentation to the FDEP constitutes a violation of the referenced
permit and the financial assurance requirements for the referenced facility.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Susana Palomino, P.E. of the EPS at (305) 372-6600
or via email at paloms@miamidade.gov.

Sincerely,

7!/ Rashid Z. Istambouli, P.E., Chief
! Pollution Regulation Division

cc:  Patti Emad, Johnny Vega, P.E, Susana Palomino, P.E. - DERM
SW Financial Coordinator — FDEP (via e-mail: Solid.Waste.Financial.Coordinator@dep.state.fi.us)
Tor Bejnar — FDEP (via email: Tor.Bejnar@dep.state.fl.us)
Peter P. Baljet, P.E. - Baljet Environmental, Inc. (via e-mail: baljet7ppb@aol.com)
DERM No. SW-1704

P:APollution RegulaliomDelegaled Env Permitling\Permitting\&F DEP\ANnual Inflation Adjusiment FACE Summany\2015FinancialAssuranceSummary\SW1704_JETiresEnterprises\SW-
1704_FACE_G9-22-2015.docx




